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MEMO: BFD 2010-09-23 
 

To:          District Directors, State & Church Leaders, Blessed Central Families 

From:     National Blessed Family Department 

Re:          Previously Married Couples, Family and Guests at 

True Parents’ Cosmic Blessing Ceremony in Korea, October 10, 2010  

Date: September 23, 2010  

In addition to the engaged couples and matching candidates planning to participate in True Parents’ Cosmic 

Blessing Ceremony October 10, 2010 in Korea, we would like America to be well represented in the main 

international ceremony with the officiators. Each district has been encouraged to identify clergy, 

Ambassadors for Peace or other previously married couples who would like to receive the Blessing directly 

from True Parents, to represent their community in this historic ceremony. The following information pertains 

to these couples, and is also for the family members and guests of all participants who plan to travel to 

Korea to support them. 

 Schedule for Previously Married Couples, Family and Guests in Korea 

 Married couples and guests should arrive in Korea on October 8th or 9th. Transportation will be 

provided from Incheon International Airport to the accommodations. 

 Participants can plan to depart from Korea on October 11th. 

 Accomodations 

 All USA Blessing participants will be staying at: 



Cheongshim International Youth Center 

595 Songsan-Ri, Seorak-myeon, gapyeong-gun 

Gyeonggi-do, Korea 

Telephone [from the USA]: 011-82-31-589-1700 

 Family members and guests will be staying either at Cheongshim International Youth Center, or 

close by at Cheong Pyeong International Training Center. 

 Reporting 

Please include all previously married couples planning to participate in Korea in your weekly district reports, 

due each Wednesday by 6:00 PM EST. Family and guests traveling to Korea must be included in the 

itinerary report form from each district (the form that shows arrival and departure information for all 

participants). Otherwise, no ground transportation or accommodations can be guaranteed. 

 Expenses 

In addition to airfare, previously married couples, family and guests should prepare $300 for three nights 

accommodation and meals while in Korea. Previously married couples who are members of the Unification 

Church, and seek the Blessing as a Blessed Central Family should also offer the Blessing donation fee of 

$2,000 per couple. Other couples such as clergy or Ambassadors for Peace should make a personal 

donation as an offering to receive the Holy Blessing of our True Parents. 

 Ground Transportation 

Once all participating couples and guests have reported their schedules and itineraries, ground 

transportation will be organized and details will be forwarded to all participants and districts. 

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact BFDadmin@unification.org, or call the 

National BFD office at (212) 997-0055. 

Most sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

Unification Church- USA  

Rev. Phillip Schanker 

Director, Blessed Family Department 

Unification Church- USA  

 
 


